
 

Circular No.8/2023-24         14th March 2023 

Dear Parent, 

As the temperature and weather patterns are disrupting the usual balance of nature. The 

school has decided to declare holiday on all Saturdays (Grades PPI-X) till the month of April. 

Admin will be working on all Saturdays.  

 

Principal 

 

 


